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BULLETIN 1 - Monaro Sprint Rally Testing 
 

DATE ITEM PERMIT NO. SUBJECT 
8th December 2021 Bulletin 1 821/0912/01 Test Day Cancelled 

 
Important Notice: 
 
The Monaro Sprint Rally Testing  in Canberra on the 9th December 2021 has been cancelled. 

Unfortunately, due to the adverse weather conditions, Forestry has decided not to grant an Event Permit for the 
event. 
 

Event Refund:  
 
A full refund will be processed for the $500.00 Entry Fee. 

To process the refund, please email the Event Secretary rallysec@motorsport.org.au the appropriate bank details so 
that an EFT can be organised. 

 

Documentation Reminder: 
 

As per Bulletin 1 for the Monaro Sprint Event: The ARC Event Secretary will be available for documentation on 
Thursday December 9th. Please ring Adriana to confirm an appointment 0418 611 224. 

 

 

 

Adriana Pallister 
Event Secretary 
Mobile: 0418 611 22 
Email: rallysec@motorsport.org.au 
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